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PTSA TEAM 

Debbie Hanlon, 
President 

dwrhalon@verizon.net 

Sharon Selko, Vice 
President 

Sharon@selkofamily.com 

Dylan Jones, 
Treasurer 

Hcj3@comcast.net 

Lydia Marshall, 
Secretary 

Cherry0966@yahoo.com 

Things Happening:  

 

Winter Break Begins at end of day  - 12/23/15  

School Reopens - 1/4/16 

End of Marking Period 2  -  1/15/16 

Dr. King Day Observed School Closed -  1/18 & 1/19/16 

Distribution of Report Cards  -  2/4/16 

President’s Day School Closed  - 2/15/16 

 

 

 

The 2016 Marine & Maritime Career Fair will 
be on Saturday, February 27, 2016 in 
Annapolis, MD and is FREE for students.  It is 
targeted at Grades 6-12+ in order to promote 
learning about career pathways into Marine 
and Maritime careers that span opportunities 
available through both college and technical 
trades.  Widely promoted in Maryland, it is also 
promoted for the Chesapeake Bay region and 
surrounding states. For more info, a video of 
last year's event and to pre-register students, 
visit:  
http://eycfoundation.org/programs/maritime-
career-awareness/2016-career-fair    

For additional information, please contact  

Pam Ray, Chairman  Eastport Yacht Club 
Foundation 703-244-0044 

 

 
The Black Student Union (BSU) is collecting gently used 
clothing to donate to a shelter in Baltimore City.  Men, 
women, and children's clothing will be collected from 
December 7-16, 2015.  All donated items that students 
bring to school can be dropped off at room 9 in the 
North Building. 
 
On December 15, 2015, the BSU will be available from 7-
8 a.m. and 5-7 p.m. to collect clothing.  The morning 
drop off will be at the FHS Gymnasium, and the 
afternoon drop off will be in front of the North Building. 
When you pull up, BSU students will come to your car to 
pick up the clothes.  Thank you 
 

 
EXCITING NEWS!!!!!! 

 
 The Performing Arts Boosters has gotten 
approval from the County to move forward 
with our project for improving sound in the 
theater!!    
  
After the holidays we are going to kick our 
campaign in to high gear to try to raise the 
$12,000 to accomplish our goal. 
  
Attached are our letters to explain to donors 
and corporate donors  the project in detail.   
We would love for any help you can offer!!  
Feel free to send this letter out and get the 
word out.  Our plays and music programs are 
fabulous! We want everyone to hear them!!  
 

Contributions are tax-deductible. 
See attached for more details! 
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